[bookmark: _GoBack]WEDDINGTON HIGH SCHOOL
SITE BASED TEAM MEETING
February 9 2022 3:10 P.M.
In attendance:  Dr. Jeff Kraftson, Marni Menkin, Anna Waldrup, Mike Lee, Lt. Colonel David Morgan, Lauren Waite, Marisa Difronzo, Amanda Fink, Shana Stewart, Christine Morgan, Adam Brown, Tim Higgins
Meeting Agenda:  Top 20 Banquet, Curriculum Night, Warrior Block
Top 20 Banquet: This is a senior recognition event.  The committee will determine if this is something we want to continue.  Dr. Kraftson states this is normally run by the parents of students.  Numbers determining rank are calculated in December.  In the past this event has been fully funded by parents of students.  This event has been held virtually for the past two years.  The committee discussed changing the format of the event, hosting it reception style at the school was one suggestion.  Mrs. Waldrup will reach out to Sun Valley H.S. for information on what they found to be successful.  Mrs. Fink will reach out to parents to survey interest. 

Curriculum Night:  The committee discussed if curriculum night is something we want to continue in the next school year.  Currently it is held at the beginning of first and second semesters and gives parents the opportunity to meet the teachers and hear a brief presentation of class curriculum and expectations.  Possible scenarios include holding it once at the beginning of the year, targeting a select group of students, for example the incoming freshman.  Dr. Kraftson asked for each member to go back to their respective departments to get ideas or suggestions.     

Warrior Block:  Dr. Kraftson states the return of Warrior block is the number one question asked by students.  The student advisory committee would like to see warrior block come back.  Teachers will go back to their respective departments for feedback.  We would like suggestions on options we could present for next year.  Possibilities include sending out a google doc with questions on how to incorporate warrior block and how to plan for a successful transition.  All committee members agree this has given many students a mental respite.  
The next site based team meeting will be held March 9th, 2022 at 3:20 PM in the media center.

  

 



